
Network Notification 
Notice Date:  October 1, 2018  
To: MyCare Ohio Health Partners 
From:  CareSource® 
Subject: Changes to Billing Codes for Personal Care Aide Services 
Effective Date: December 1, 2018 

Note: This notification has been updated to reflect a delay in this change. To ensure you are 
viewing the most recent version of this network notification, please visit the Changes to Billing 
Codes for Personal Aide Services announcement.  

Effective Dec. 1, 2018, CareSource will no longer support the use of T1019UA for both agency 
and non-agency personal care aide service providers. All MyCare waiver members utilizing 
personal care aide services will be authorized with the code T1019. 

For personal care aide services provided by a non-agency provider, authorizations for services 
in excess of 40 hours per week with be authorized with the code T1019TU.  

These changes will be effective on Dec. 1, 2018. Please ensure that all claims for personal 
care aide services rendered after Dec. 1, 2018, contain the applicable codes. 
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